
Freedom of Information Request 

Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.23.2806 
Date Received:               18th January 2023

Information Requested: 
The request relates to the amount of money spent by your NHS Trust on first class and 
business class tickets for flights from 2019 to the first few weeks of 2023.  

1. Over the last four years, has your Trust booked first class or business class plane tickets
for staff/employees to travel on work trips abroad?
No. There have been no business class or first class flights for the above financial years.

2. If yes, how much has been spent in each respective year on such flights from 2019 to
2023?
N/A

3. Where possible, please disclose the routes flown (e.g LHR - NYC - LHR).
N/A

Publication Scheme: 

As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 

https://eput.nhs.uk/publication-category/financial-statements-budgets-and-variance-reports/

